FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Anna Farneski; afarnesk@ramapo.edu or Cynthia Burns: cyburns@ramapo.edu
April 9, 2009
WORLD LANGUAGE SYMPOSIUM AT RAMAPO COLLEGE

CELEBRATES THE BENEFITS OF LEARNING ANOTHER LANGUAGE

MAHWAH – “Expanding Cultural Diversity:  Does Learning Another Language Matter?” will be the theme of a world language symposium sponsored by Ramapo College of New Jersey in April.  The symposium is free and open to the public.

Dr. Joel Goldfield, associate professor of Modern Languages and Literatures and director of the Assistant Teacher/Oral Practice Session Program at Fairfield University in Connecticut, will give the opening presentation.  A question and answer session will follow.  

Goldfield’s opening remarks will be followed by a daylong exploration of the benefits of learning another language that includes presentations by Ramapo College professors and students.  Among the reasons cited for learning another language are improving English skills, enhancing travel experiences and gaining an advantage in the global community.

The World Language Symposium will be sponsored by Ramapo College’s School of American and International Studies.  It will be held Wednesday, April 29 from 11 a.m. to 6 p.m. on the College campus.  Participants may stay for part of or the entire program.  No registration is required; attendees are asked to arrive at the Adler Theater in the Berrie Center for Performing and Visual Arts on campus prior to the start time.  For more information, please call 201.684.7408.
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